

JANUARY HAPpenings-  HAP South 2018
Happy New Year to everyone! We hope your holidays were joyful. The HAP students will be busy staying warm even though we will participate in fun winter activities. Just a few January schedule reminders- We will be returning from Winter Break on Monday January 8th. There is no school on Monday January 15th in observance of Martin Luther King Jr.’s Birthday. We will hold our School’s Day Out program at Elementary North on the 15th. Early Release for January will be on Thursday the 25th.
01/01-01/05 Winter Break – No school 
01/08-01/12 “Frozen”
01/15 No School –School’s Day Out Program at Elementary North
01/16-01/19- “Planes, Trains and Automobiles”
01/22-01/26 “Surfin’ Safari” (ER Thursday 1/25)
01/29-02/01 “Out of this World!” 
With inclement weather on the way please keep in mind that our late fee policy still remains in effect. When weather events are predicted please allow enough time to pick your child up.  During snowy days and bitter cold days please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather. Children are not allowed in the snow unless they are wearing the following articles- jacket, snowpants, boots, hat (hood), gloves. No exceptions. Please label everything.

MEET THE STAFF-
Britany Reed- Ms. Britany has worked for the Vernon Hills Park District for the past 2 years. She previously worked for the Afterschool Club before coming to the VHPD. Ms. Brit also works for the Park District during summer camp, helping out with extended care and Kids Zone camps. During the school day Ms. Brit is employed by District 73 and works at Elementary South as an office assistant. She knows the scoop on school happenings! Outside of school and HAP, Ms. Brit enjoys “extreme couponing” and remodeling her home. She lives with her family in Beach Park.
Questions ???????
Call, email or text Maureen Hilliard – 847-406-8318 maureenh@vhparkdistrict.org
[bookmark: _GoBack]Anna Swain-847-996-6805 annas@vhparkdistrict.org
Sullivan Center Front Desk 847-996-6800
Stay warm and drive safely! Peace, Maureen
